
 
Announcements for Monday, October 1, 2018 

 
 

 Lunch today is Popcorn Chicken Bites or a Hot Dog 
 
“BE GOPHER GREAT” is the pursuit of excellence in all we do. It represents a commitment to continuous improvement of oneself 
and the uplifting of those around us. It carries a responsibility to make a difference in the Prairie community and beyond. As we 
pursue excellence, we embrace the journey as being as important if not more important than the destination. We support and 

encourage all students and staff to “BE GOPHER GREAT!! 
 
 
Students, you need to have money in your lunch accounts in order to receive lunch. If you don’t have any money in 
your account, you cannot get lunch. 
 
Members of the High School Spell Bowl Team need to see Mr. Scott sometime today before they leave.  
 
Please turn in Yearbook Candy orders to Mr. Comerford today. 
 
Juniors and Seniors:  St. Mary's College will be here on Wednesday, October 3rd at 8:40 AM and Ivy Tech will be 
here Thursday, October 4th at 2:30 PM.  If you are interested in speaking with either of these reps, please come 
get a pass from the Counseling Office. 
 
Seniors, if you have not yet turned in your picture pose form, you have until the end of the day or a pose will be 
selected for you. 
 
FFA members wanting to order a Section 2 FFA t-shirt need to have their orders and payment turned into 
Miss Bedwell by today.  
 
Picture Retake Day is Friday. 
 
Congratulations to the HS Girls XC team on winning their 4th consecutive Hoosier Heartland Conference title on 
Saturday. The HS boys also ran a great race but came up just short while finishing in 2nd place. All together 9 
Gophers earned All Conference honors over the weekend. Great job runners and good luck in Sectionals this 
week. 
 
The Jr high cross country team had their final meet of the season Saturday.  Every single runner had a season best 
time the last week of the season.  Claire Ecenbarger is this year's conference champion.  The girls team finished in 
4th place while Tyler Altic led the boys to a 3rd place finish.  Congratulations Tyler, Claire, Ethan Fleischhauer, 
Neven Chasteen,Walker Reinhardt, Douglas McGill, Eli Weatherfood Jack Hoyer, Diego Moguel, Emmy Wallace, 
Molly Ward, Mackenzie Prater, Taylor Allmandinger on a terrific season. Special thanks to Alexis Waddell for all of 
your help this season. 


